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Bluegrass Telephone Company, Inc. 
May 30, 2023 

Jeff D. Cline
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Division of General Administration
211 Sower Blvd  
PO Box 615  
Frankfort, KY 40602

Dear Mr. Cline: 

Effective December 31, 2022, Bluegrass Telephone Company has closed its business and will no 
longer be providing services.  Attached please find the year end 2022 operating reports.  Signed and 
notarized copies will follow in the mail.  If you require any further information to close the account, 
please contact me at delana@bgtelco.com. 

Sincerely, 

DeLana M. McClung 
Secretary/Treasurer 

Bluegrass Telephone Co. Inc. 
101 Mill Street 
Leitchfield, KY  42754 
(270) 242-3600 fax (270) 242-4600
www.bgtelco.com 

We Make The Difference!!!! 

Sincerely, 

RECEIVED
5/31/2023

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION
OF KENTUCKY


